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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au    ⚫    E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 3 Week 10  -  22 September 2020 
 

Term 2 Core Value: Justice 
School Rule:  Show Justice for Self, others and the environment 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Clean up after yourself 

 
Dear Parents  

What a delightful surprise today when Bishop 
Randazzo visited Sacred Heart with Father Bronek. 
The Bishop of Broken Bay had earlier blessed the new 
buildings at Mater Maria and dropped in as a surprise 
to visit the children here at Sacred Heart. The Bishop 
visited Year 6Blue, Year 1Blue and Kindergarten Green 
in the classroom, as well as stopping to chat with the 
children in the playground. The Bishop was delighted 
with the friendly, responsive faces that greeted him 
today.  

Last night the second orientation session for parents 
of Kindergarten 2021 was held. The parents zoomed 
in and were are able to meet new friends, to share 
what they are excited about and worried about for 
their young pre-schoolers who are commencing in 2021. They were invited to collect Leap into Learning 
playgroup bags from the school office as well as a wallet of forms and information about commencing school. 
We hope to be able to welcome our Kinder class for 2021 in person in Term 4. 

As the term comes to an end I would like to thank all of our parents for their wonderful support of our school 
through these continuing challenging times. Parents have respectfully followed all protocols we have put in 
place due to Covid-19.  

There will be some staffing changes for Term Four.  Mrs De will be returning to Year 2 and we appreciate and 
thank Mrs Neasmith for the work she has done with Year 2Green throughout Term 2 and Term 3. Mrs Munro 
has relinquished her PE teacher position at our school to take on a new position out of schools. We thank Mrs 
Munro for her tremendous effort with encouraging sport at Sacred Heart and wish her all the best in her new 
adventure. Mrs Munro will continue her part-time work in Year 3Blue. We are currently in the process of 
recruitment for a two day PE teacher. We would also like to thank Miss Grace Harrison who has been working 
as our school hygienist. We will be employing another school hygienist to continue this important job in Term 4. 

 
Wishing everyone in our community a safe and healthy holiday. 
 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Social Justice Around the Bay Webinar, 27 Sept 

 

 

SJ Around the Bay and Jesuit Refugee 

Service Australia will be holding an 

afternoon webinar to explore what it looks 

like in Australia today to support those who 

have been forced like Jesus to flee.  
 

 

Join Social Justice Around the Bay and Jesuit Refugee Service Australia in their afternoon webinar as they 
explore what it looks like in Australia today to support those who have been forced like Jesus to flee. 
Date:              Sunday, 27 September 
Time:               2:00-3:00pm 
Register:          https://bit.ly/3mr6uYn 
Zoom details will be provided after registration 
 For more information, contact Zoe at zoe.grant@jrs.org.au  

Download Flyer Here 

 
 
Classroom Liturgies 
Kinder, Year 1 and Year 4 celebrated the end of their learning in Religious Education for the term by holding a 
classroom liturgy that students were all involved in planning. These liturgies have been filmed. The teachers will 
share the videos with the parents from each of these classes either by See Saw or on Google Classroom. 
 

Dates for Class Masses in Term 4 
Wednesday 14 October @ 9:30 - 2 Green Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 21 October @ 9:30 - 1 Blue Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 28 October Priests Away 
Wednesday 4 November @ 9:30 - 1 Green Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 11 November @ 9:30 - 3 Blue Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 18 November Priests Away 
Wednesday 25 November @ 9:30 - 3 Green Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 2 December @ 9:30-  4 Blue Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 9 December @ 9:30 - 4 Green Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 16 December - Last Day of Term 
 
All parents and family members are very welcome to attend class masses. Covid-19 restrictions apply. You will 
be asked to sign the attendance register. 

 
Sacramental Program Date Reminders 
The parent information evenings will take place on: 

Religious Education 

 
 

https://bit.ly/3mr6uYn
mailto:zoe.grant@jrs.org.au
https://mcusercontent.com/466af249e088db70ab864d088/images/9b5bfea4-e4f4-4500-914b-5a955ecb8ab2.png
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Tuesday 13 October 2020 at Maria Regina Church, Avalon at 7pm and on  
Wednesday 14 October 2020 at Sacred Heart Church, Mona Vale at 7pm.   

Parents who have registered their child for the program will receive an email from the parish during the 
holidays requesting you to register your attendance for the information evening. 

Change of Date for First Reconciliation 
The Sacrament of First Reconciliation will be celebrated on: 

Wednesday 4 November 2020 at Sacred Heart Church, Mona Vale and Maria Regina Avalon. 

Times to be confirmed. 

Weekend Mass 
Sacred Heart Church welcomes all families to attend Mass on the weekend. Due to Covid-19 restrictions 
parishioners are being asked to book in via Trybooking.  To book for our Masses at Sacred Heart Church, Mona 
Vale, please visit https://www.trybooking.com/BJPSE 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Parish office on tel: 9157 0999 if you need any assistance. 

Sacred Heart Mass times are as follows: Saturday 5pm, Sunday 8am,10am and 6pm. 

Prayers 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please, contact me by email. 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here  
Chris McBryde, Religious Education Co-ordinator 
 
 

 

Last week the Wellbeing Team met to discuss and review our Wellbeing Initatives. The 
Wellbeing Team is made up of staff, parents and a PBL Coach from St Mary’s Manly. The 
Wellbeing Team meets twice a term to celebrate, review and look at the PBL (Positive 
Behaviours for Learning) data.  

During the meeting it was discussed all the positive activities and learning our children and families have had 
since our last meeting in Week 4. Some experiences that were mentioned were:  

• The beautiful Father’s Day Video 

• The Hub’s Father’s Day -Family gift of tomato and basil plants 

• Wellbeing Week with the daily meditation 

• The Sacred Heart Public Speaking Competition and Northern Beaches Public Speaking Showcase 

• Science Week and the Year 6 Science Experiments 

• The NRMA Science and Road Safety engagement and lessons 

• Fruit and Vegetable Month 

• Ice Block Day 

• Mrs Garey’s Curious Questions and Corny Jokes 

• The Zoom Meetings with the Principal and Kindergarten Zoom  

• The Poetry Competition 

  

Wellbeing @ Sacred Heart 
 

https://www.trybooking.com/BJPSE
http://www.pittwaterparish.org/stop-press
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The Wellbeing Team also reviewed the Positive Behaviours for Learning data and it was evident that the 
staggered Recess and Lunches is providing more opportunities for children to have positive experiences on the 
playground and build positive relationships. The data also reflected that children need to be given time through 
a reminder about when to return to the classes or make time for the bathrooms. These meetings reaffirm the 
importance of the foundation of PBL which is to Remind, Re-Teach, Re-direct when teaching children to have 
positive behaviours. At Sacred Heart we teach expected behaviours explicitly - replacement behaviours are 
explicitly taught. We provide time to practise expected behaviours and we encourage our students to apply 
these behaviours in different settings. We then acknowledge when attempts are being made to meet the 
expected behaviours.  

 

SRC & Eco Leaders - Fruit and Vegetable Month 
The SRC and Eco Leaders have been encouraging all 
students in our school to eat more Fruit and 
Vegetables. Thank you to all the parents who 
supported this initiative, it was great to see so many 
pieces of fruit and vegetables being eaten in Waste 
Free Lunchboxes and with children having bee wax 
paper. 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sun Safety  
As the warmer days are here. It is always a great time to check your child has their name in their hat. At Sacred 
Heart teachers remind the children to wear their hats at Recess, Lunch and whilst outside. Children who have 
misplaced their hats can look for them in the Orange Lost Property Box. It is always a quick turn around when 
the child’s name is clearly marked.  

 
 
Social and Emotional Learning 
The holidays are approaching next week. It is a time to rest, recoup and have some down time.  
What can you do to promote Social and Emotional Learning at home? 

• Provide opportunities for play with others- or get bored so the imagination starts working  

• Encourage discussion of feelings-have a day of labelling your families feelings 

• Support children’s confidence- talk about self talk- really listen to each other 
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• Lead by example- Be a good role Model!  

• Give children choices- respect difference 

• Encourage creative problem solving- building cubby 

houses, digging a hole, design a menu- make the 

dinner for you or a dessert 

• Teach children to use assertive communication skills 

When planning for the return to Term 4 there are three 
key questions that you can ask to prepare them for their 
final term of learning in their current class. This will give 
you as a parent an insight to how your child is feeling and 
an opportunity to support them further in their 
educational journey: 

• What are you looking forward too? 

• What do you want to know more about? 

• What are two or more worries? (Partnership- 

Australian Student Wellbeing) 

Skye Nolan-Brown, Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received the Principal’s Award in Term 3 

KB Anderson A KG Zoe M 

1B Luca A 1G Marli D 

2B Tara F 2G Leanne B 

3B Aleana A 3G Jay C 

4B Skye S 4G Aisling M 

5B Samuel M 5G Angelina Z 

6B Alberto (AJ) J 6G Bryn W 

Core Value 
Awards 
“Compassion” 

Noa B (KB),        Isabelle M(KG),       Damian M (1B),        Rio K (1G),  
Alice W (2B),      Charlotte H (2G),      Mia W (3B),              April B (3G),  
Jai Q (4B),       Jarvis D (4G),          Anna B (5B),        Oliver P (5G),  
Livia H (6B),       Marik V (6G) 

 
 
 

  

Class Awards 

 

http://www.nslhd.health.nsw.gov.au/HealthInformation/HealthPromotion/Pages/Projects/Healthy_Weight/LiveLifeWellatSchool/LLWatS_Resources.aspx#KidsActive
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CHILDREN’S BOOK WEEK CELEBRATIONS at SACRED HEART 
 

WEEK 2,TERM 4 
19-23 October,2020 

 
The theme this year is Curious Creatures Wild Minds 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CHILDREN’S BOOK WEEK POSTER COMPETITION 

Children may choose to submit a poster to promote 
the theme “Curious Creatures Wild Minds” 

Be creative; try to come up with something different and eye-catching. 
 

Drop posters into the Library by 
Tuesday 20 October, Week 2. 

All posters must be marked with a name and class. 
 

 
CHILDREN’S BOOK WEEK PARADE 

Friday 23 October 
The whole school will take part in a Book Character Parade. 

The children can come to school dressed as a 
BOOK CHARACTER or as something related to “Curious Creatures Wild Minds” 

Be creative, think ‘outside the square’, and surprise everyone! 
The school holidays are the perfect time to do this. 

 
Children can come to school dressed in their outfits on the day. 

Bring a change of clothes if necessary. 
 

Unfortunately, due to Covid-19, parents will be unable to attend. 
 Not to worry! We will be recording the week’s fun and sharing it with you online 

 
 

“There is more treasure in books than in all the pirate’s loot on Treasure Island.” 
– Walt Disney 

 
 
Melonie Harrison .Teacher Librarian. 

BOOK WEEK 
 

https://www.keepinspiring.me/walt-disney-quotes/
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The canteen will be open this Friday 25 September, last day of Term, for all on-line lunch 
orders only. 

Wishing all the families at Sacred Heart a fabulous holiday break!  

 
Kay Neale – Canteen Co-ordinator 
Please feel free to contact me via email at:  sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au  

 

A big thank you to Mrs Nicole K and Mrs Jackie B who gave a 
lot of their time this week to sort and tidy our Second Hand 
Uniform Shop.  We have had lots of winter and some summer 
second hand uniform donations which are now neatly sorted.    

However, we are low on second hand summer uniform stock, so if you have any 
items in good condition that you wish to donate, we would be grateful.  (Please 
note we can no longer take white sports shirts as donations.) 

As our Second Hand Uniform Shop currently is not open, please email the office 
(shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au) with size and type and we will try to fill your 
requirements if available.  Collection is by arrangement only. 

All items $3 and paid via Qkr!  (no cash).  The admin office will be contacting 
those who have outstanding payments. 

SHMV HUB (P&F) admin@shmvparents.com 

 
 

 
 

Canteen News  

Community News 
 

The Hub The 
Hub 

Monday, Tuesday, 
Friday Mornings 

8:20am – 8:50am 

Friday Afternoons 
2:40pm – 3:10pm 

mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:admin@shmvparents.com

